
Weiskel Conservation Restriction  

 

Portia Weiskel returned the card sent out in the December 2008 mailing. She made a contribution 

and added the following note. 

 

One other thing: Instead of “Weiskel” as designation, it should be Tom and Portia and 

Shelburne Weiskel. Can this be changed? Important to me. I gave the development rights 

to the 2.4 acres on Putney Road because it was the place where my husband Tom and 

daughter Shelburne walked for the last time. I’d like all our names connected to the gift. I 

continue to work (very slowly, alas) to clean the brush along the lakeview line so folks 

driving or walking the Leverett Center can see the View! 

 

(Sorry not be to able to send more. Your appeal letter is well written by the way.) 

 

 


